
Wednesday 23rd August

Dear parents and caregivers,
 
Reminder: NCEA SUBJECT INFORMATION EVENING (ONLINE)

On Thursday 24th of August, we would like to invite you to join us online for our NCEA
Subject Information Evening. This evening provides information in order to help you and
your child make informed decisions on the NCEA subjects they are considering for 2024.

When: Thursday 24th August 2023

Time: 7:00pm – 8:00pm

What: During this evening we will be include:
● An NCEA overview
● Subject options 2023 for Y10 – 12 students
● An overview of career pathways and guidance
● An opportunity to ask questions

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/wxo-azqt-iyx

This evening will be recorded to be viewed at another time. Please also see information
provided on our schools website:
https://www.elim.school.nz/curriculum/senior-years-11-13/

Students will receive information on the option selection process separately.

Kind regards,
 
________________________________________
 

Julie Nola
ASSISTANT CAMPUS LEAD Y9-13
Julie.Nola@elim.school.nz
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